
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: August 15, 2022 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Director of Public Works 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action to select Maguire Iron, LLC for full-service 
water storage maintenance and asset maintenance plan for .100MG ground 
storage tank and .300MG ground storage tank located at Cherry Street, a 
.500MG elevated storage tank located at Acker Street, and a .100MG ground 
storage tank located at Utility Road, and authorize the City Manager to negotiate 
a contract. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 The City has identified four additional water storage containers that need additional maintenance, 
above and beyond, normal inspection procedures. 

 The City currently has a professional service contract for water storage and asset management that 
includes several storage tanks and has proved to be very beneficial 

 The City wishes to obtain an additional service contract to include storage tanks that were not part 
of the original full-service contract 

 The City issued an RFQ for full-service water storage maintenance and asset maintenance plan, 
receiving 3 responses. 

o A review was done on all 3 submittals and ranked based on qualification. 
o Maguire Iron, INC was deemed the most qualified of the three respondents. 

 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount:  N/A  GL Account:  Enterprise Capital Project Fund 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends that the City Manager negotiate a contract with Maguire Iron, INC for full-service water 
storage maintenance and asset maintenance plan. 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Bid Tabulation 


